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Iowa Utilities Board 

Customer Service 

1375 East Court Avenue 

Des Moines, Iowa 50319 

 

 Re: MidAmerican Energy Company’s Petition for Renewal of Pipeline Permit 

  Docket No. P-0831 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

 MidAmerican Energy Company (“MidAmerican”) submits the following response to the 

Iowa Utilities Board (“Board”) staff’s June 25, 2021 review of MidAmerican’s Petition for 

Renewal of Pipeline Permit for an existing pipeline in Dubuque, Jackson, Clinton, and Scott 

counties: 

 

1. Exhibit A 

 

a. Page 7, Line 38: Please change from “public highway” to “public right-of-way for 

highway”. 

 

MidAmerican’s Response: 

 

a. Revised as recommended. 

 

2. Exhibit C-1 

 

a. Segment 18 shows the % SYMS at MAOP to be 45.55%. The correct value of % 

SYMS appears to be 39.38%. Reference Segment 12 in Exhibit C-1 as it presents 

the same parameters. Please verify and correct this value. 

 

MidAmerican’s Response: 

 

a. Revised as recommended. 
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Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Katelyn Lynch-Butcher 

 

Katelyn Lynch-Butcher 

Attorney 

 

Attachments 
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